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From Mongolia - Danislav's Story

Earlier this month, Dr. John Park, one of the Vision Care doctors traveled to our
363rd Vision Eye Camp held at the Government Hospital of Bayan-Ölgii Aimag in
Olgii, Mongolia. There he performed many sight-restoring surgeries, together
with our local Vision Care doctor Dr. Batchimeg, including a bilateral congenital
cataract surgery on a five-year-old boy named Danislav.

Danislav is the oldest son of three kids, and local doctors had told his family to
go to the capital city, Ulaanbaatar, for an operation years ago. However, due to
financial, language, and transportation barriers, he was never able to travel to
receive the operation he needed: his family lives in the countryside and his
parents’ native language is not Mongolian.

Thanks to the commitment and service of Vision Care doctors like Dr. Park and
Dr. Batchimeg, Danislav was finally able to receive cataract surgery in both of his
eyes.

Give the Gift of Sight

http://visioncareusa.org
https://give.visioncareusa.org/quickdonate
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=cf5eac15-b30b-445a-b1f4-b2a92d1548d2


2024 Eye Camp & Phaco Training Course (PTC)
Schedules
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